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Steve McCabe MP 
House of Commons 
London 
SW1A 0AA 
 

          15 March 2019 
 
Dear Mr McCabe, 
 
As National Statistician and Chief Executive of the UK Statistics Authority, I am replying to your 
Parliamentary Question asking, pursuant to the answer dated 18 February 2019 to Question 
220061, if the figures based on the Crime Survey for England and Wales for the number of reported 
offences for each crime type in each year since 2009 will be published (231893). 
 
Statisticians at the Office for National Statistics are currently undertaking some additional analysis 
to answer your question and will place a copy in the House of Commons Library as soon as it is 
complete.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
John Pullinger  
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